
FOI037 Response 

Request 

I require sight of the Trusts policy on management and monitoring of prolactin levels in patients 

being administered antipsychotic medicine (amisulpride). 

Response 

The Trust does not have a policy explicitly for the management and monitoring of prolactin levels in 

patients being administered Amisulpride.  

However, there is a policy on the management of schizophrenia which references to the prescribing 

of antipsychotics drugs such as Amisulpride and the monitoring of prolactin level. 

With the above in mind please find attached the Trust’s policy titled ‘Prescribing Guidance for the 

Treatment of Schizophrenia in Adults’. 

Please note that Section 40 has been applied to the attachment which therefore means the name of 
the author’s within the policy has been removed.  


